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25 August 2023 

Greta Korthaus 
UN Global Compact Network Australia 
15 Lygon St 
Carlton, VIC 3053 

Dear Greta, 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 
outcomes or expected outcomes. 

Our first COP is scheduled to be submitted on 25 October 2022. However, the upcoming 
adoption of a universal submission period of 1 March – 30 June, 2023, will require us to 
submit twice in 5-8 months. In order to avoid duplication of effort, we request a cycle 
adjustment from 25 October 2022 to 30 March 2023. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Marnie Gucciard 
Director Global Ethics & Compliance 
Sims Limited 


